
  

Dear Colleagues, 

 

 

 

 

I am grateful to be nominated for your consideration for election to the DoBC Board of Directors.  I am 
foremost a father of 4 and fortunate husband to my amazing wife, Kim.  I live, work, and play in the 
wonderful West Kootenays where I have practiced as a community urologist over the past 6 years. 

The DoBC Board functions optimally for our membership when there is diversity of physician 
perspectives represented.  My work as a rural surgeon in my first 10 years of practice provides unique 
perspective to fulfill the obligations of board director in representing the interests of our members.   

My prior experience makes me a capable candidate worthy of your consideration: 

 Completion of Indigenous Canada curriculum through UofA as part of my lifelong journey in 
cultural competency. 

 Negotiations Forum member, Specialist at Large, Doctors of BC, 2018 & 2021 
 Specialist Representative, Rural Issues Committee, Doctors of BC, 2018-2021 
 Rural Specialist Representative to Doctors of BC Representative Assembly, 2017-2019 
 NAVIG8 – Emerging Physician Leaders Program, Interior Health, 2019-2021 
 Physician Administration Co-leadership Training (PACT), Interior Health, 2016 
 Chair, Kootenay Boundary Regional Medical Advisory Committee, Interior Health, 2019-pres 
 President, Medical Staff Association, Kootenay Boundary Regional Hospital, 2018-2019 
 Chair, Kootenay Boundary Physicians Association, 2018-2019 
 Chief of Surgery, Kootenay Boundary Regional Hospital, 2017-2019 
 Vice President, Kootenay Boundary Physician Association, 2016-2017 
 Specialist Representative for Shared Care Initiative, West Kootenays, 2016-pres 
 Clinical Instructor of Urology, Department of Urologic Sciences, UBC, 2015-pres 

 

I look forward to this opportunity to serve our membership and thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Michael Robinson 

 

Michael Robinson 
DoBC Board of Directors 

SPECIALIST PHYSICIAN DIRECTOR AT LARGE 

 


